CHAPTER G NEWS – September, 2022
Chapter Social/Ride Date:  September 25, 2022
Social Location:  Meet Open Flame, Hales Corners  
Time:  5:00 pm
Contact: John Albers (262) 225-2016 
GWRRA website: https://www.gwrra-wi.org/
ACTIVITIES FOR September:
Ice Cream Ride – September 7 @ 5:30pm leave at 5:45 pm from The Laundry Shop
in Franklin. The 2nd pickup location will be at BP gas station located at 19400 College Ave meet at 6:05 leave at 6:10. We will then travel to RJ’s Ice Cream in Elm Grove
Ann’s Italian Restaurant – September 9 @ 6:00 pm on the corner of S. 108th Street and W.  Forest Home Ave in Hales Corners. Let me know if you will be joining us by noon on September 9th.
Saturday September 10th Ride to Door County more details to follow
Iowa District Rally September 23rd & 24th in New Hampton, IA
Social – September 25 @ 5:00 pm Open Flame, Hales Corners 
From The Director:
Winging WI Rides
Wednesday, August 3rd Ice Cream Ride to Burlington, WI. There were a total of 5 bikes and we rode 55 miles to Adrian’s Frozen Custard in Burlington.
Tuesday, August 9th The Burn Camp ride was held.  We had three bikes that went to Camp Timber Lee in East Troy. Michelle Mather, Mike Casper and myself did the ride.  I have never been to this but want an event!  We all signed in at the check in area.  On this ride counting our 3 bikes they had 177 bikes, 2 police cars and 8 officers on bikes.  The total vehicles that came on this ride were 187. The ride was a total of 77 miles round trip.  If you have never done this ride you need to this.  The kids at the camp loved the bike.  If you had a trike or sidecar you could give the kids a ride.
Sunday, August 14th The ride to Woodlake in Kohler.  We started out at Kwik Trip in Pewaukee and headed north to Slinger to pickup bikes from chapter E.  After a brief stop we had members of chapters E, N, G and C.  It was a wonderful ride to Kohler to see RC model boats. We had 9 bikes on this trip that covered 134 miles.
Tuesday, August 23rd Chapter G and N road down to meet chapter A for dinner ride.  We 8 bikes in total. We had a wonder time with everyone with all the members and we even had two people come along that are not members at this time.  Chapter A had a great ride for us.  We put on a total of 193 miles on the day.
This month we had a good number of rides and a few new rides.  Thank you to Mike Casper for planning a couple of nice rides over the last few weeks.  I will try to put pictures on the news letter next time. I don’t have that figured out yet.
When nothing is going right, turn left.
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